
Christmas Fair 2023
Friday 8th December

All children from Nursery to Year 6 will have a chance to
attend the fair with their class teacher during the school

day.

There will be games and activities for the children to take
part in. 

 Pin the nose on Rudolph

 Snowball Scavenge

 Golden Carrot

 And many more!

Each stall will be 50p a go, if you would like your child to
participate please send them in with some money in an

envelope with their name on from Monday 4th Dec.

Merry Christmas from the FOSB Team!


